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Inside 

 
 Club Meeting 

 

 E10 Petrol 

 

 Get Me Home 

 

 Suana 

 

 Miss Ellie .......is it just me or does anyone 

else keep their membership 

cards ?? !! 
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Club Meet 

Thursday 21January 

By Zoom 

See e mail for details 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch Out for E10 

 

 

 
Apparently garages can now start 

selling petrol with a higher dosage of 

ethanol (E10) 

Check the pump to make sure and if 

it is fill up with ‘premium’ petrol 

which is still E5 

 

Many thanks Kit for this nugget 
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Get me Home 

 
Another story from my blue Dyane 

TTM322R......driving home on a wet night and going 

downhill the wipers stopped. What’s more as I went to 

accelerate up the hill nothing...engine stopped too! 

 

Tried to start...motor turns, fires and engine dies. 

After trying this a few times it dawns on me that the 

problem is with the ignition switch not keeping every-

thing ‘on’.  

 

Hmmmm... Shoe lace to the rescue. Tie to key and 

keep tension on with other end tied to window catch. 

Job done. 

 

Switch out at the weekend cleaned up and put 

back...Result 
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Post Script 
Sauna on Worthing Beach as mentioned 

by Sue and Maurice at our last meet up. 

I can feel a sauna and beach BBQ coming 

on when we can !! 

 ....and Miss Ellie with John of course on 

way to Sweeden in 2007.  Recently Miss 

Ellie started and moved after some fet-

tling for the first time in a little while. 

Good result John 


